CORRESPONDENCE

FEB 01, 2017

DOCUMENT NO. 01207-17
Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 3:47 PM
To: ‘Ali Murray'

Subject: RE: Rate increase Doc #160101WS

Good afternoon Mr. Murray,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160101-WS and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Collin D. Roehner

Commission Deputy Clerk |

Office of Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301

(850) 413-7123

From: Ali Murray [mailto:amurr927 @gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 3:46 PM
To: Records Clerk

Subject: Rate increase Doc #160101WS

RE: Doc#160101-WS
To Whom It May Concern,

| am emailing you to voice my concern over the impending increase in water rates. | think it’s absolutely appalling that
you are going to raise rates enough that it will triple my current water bill while other utility companies will be
experiencing a rate decrease. | understand that a rate increase is necessary in order to improve equipment but it would
seem more logical to gradually increase the rates rather than doing it all at once. Most of us live on tight budgets. An
increase of this magnitude will have devastating effects on my family’s budget as well as my neighbors.

| would appreciate it if you would consider all of the concern that has been expressed regarding this terrible idea.

Thank you,
Ali Murray


FPSC Commission Clerk
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